
 
 

 

Prouty E-Bike Program for Patient and Survivors 

What is this program? 
Thanks to the generosity of Specialized, Dartmouth Cancer Center patients and survivors, as 
well as one family member or friend, can use an E-bike (electric bike) for The Prouty on 
Saturday, July 15 free of charge.   

How does it work? 
Patients and survivors can sign-up for a bike through our application, after speaking to their 
physician about participating on an e-bike. Participants will be contacted by Specialized prior to 
the event to discuss fitting and E-bike details. 

Who is this program for?  
This program is designed for Dartmouth Cancer Center patients and survivors who want to 
participate in The Prouty. Interested participants are asked to speak to their physician to get 
approval to participate prior to signing up.  

Space is limited. Applications must be submitted by July 1, 2023. Please note: participating 
cyclists must wear a helmet during their ride. 

Where will I pick-up my E-bike? 
Program participants can pick-up their E-bike the morning of July 15 at Richmond Middle School 
at the Specialized tent. The bike will be fitted and adjusted on-site. Participants must bring a 
helmet. 

Questions? 
For questions and more information, please contact info@TheProuty.org or call (603) 646-5500. 
We are happy to help! 
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